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and Professor Scrimger has promised a series of popular ar-
ticles, such as those of cther years; which with other con-
tributions will appear later.

‘We may add that we shall also publish the papers read at
the Graduates’ Institute, for we feel sure they will prove of
great interest to all our readers, and especially so to graduates,
since those who were present will wish to preserve the scries,
and those whe could not hear them will be glad to read them
now.

While we think of it, we would like to renew the invitation
of other years, to all graduates, Inglish and French, to avail
themselves at any time of our columns for the discussion of
any sabject commected with the welfare of the (ollege.

THE GRADUATES’ INSTITUTE.

Tie second meeting of the Graduates’ Tnstitute and Re-
union was held the week before College opencil.

The pregramme was excellent.  'We have not: space here
to give a review of the different papers read, nov is that neces-
sary sinee, as we have stated, they are to be printed in our
numbers, and every reader will have an opportunity of judging
their quality for himeelf. We may, however, be permitted

.a remark or two. The first was the Principal’s paper, “The
Study of Sociology,” which showed careful preparation and
consideration, and which might be summed up by the ‘ext,
“Love is the fulfilling of the Law.” Professor Coussirat’s
paper on “Aodern French Theology” was next, and dealt
in a concise manner with the different schools of thonght in
France, and theiv relations to one another; it was mueh ap-
preciaied by all present.

Prof. Camphell was the third member of the staff to take
part. His subject was “The Evolution of Theology,” the
paper which will be found at the beginning of this number.
Tt dealt with a theme which has excited a good deal of warm
discussion, and dealt with it in a way which quite catisfied
all present.




